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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington D C 20555-0001

Reference:

Subject:

Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

Inservice Inspection Summary Report

Enclosed is the Summary Report of the 2009 Inservice Inspection (IS]) activities
performed at Detroit Edison Company's Fermi 2 Nuclear Power Plant. This report
represents a summary of the ISI activities for the Second Ten-Year Inspection
Interval beginning February 17, 2000 through the Thirteenth Refueling Outage,
which was completed on May 1, 2009.

This report is being submitted in accordance with ASME Section XI, 1989 Edition,
paragraph IWA-6230, for IWB, IWC, IWD, and IWF inspections, and the 1992
Edition, including the 1992 Addenda, for IWE inspections.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. Rodney W. Johnson, Manager - Nuclear Licensing, at (734) 586-5076.

Sincerely,

Enclosure

cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Reactor Projects Chief, Branch 4, Region Ell
Regional Administrator, Region mI
M. Wilson - ANII
Supervisor, Electric Operators,

Michigan Public Service Commission
R. J. Aben Jr. - Chief Inspector
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